
 

Silver Springs State Park 
Pedestrian Bridges 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 426179-1 

Project Description 
 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is creating a trail connection within Silver Springs State 
Park. This project includes the construction of two, 8-foot-wide pedestrian bridges over Silver River. FDOT 
will also be constructing boardwalks along the waterway. The southern boardwalk will be 545 feet long and 
connect to an existing boardwalk on Ross Allen Island. The northern boardwalk will be 812 feet long and 
connect to an existing trail within the park. 
 
This project is being designed and constructed by FDOT per agreements with the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection (FDEP). Agreements include FDOT conducting this project in return for land from 
FDEP that was needed for a widening project along State Road (S.R.) 40.   
 
More information and a project video can be found at www.CFLRoads.com/project/426179-1. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

02-18-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion summer 2021 $ 1.4 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing - 

Construction: To begin summer 2023 $ 2.2 Million 

Marion County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Joseph Fontanelli, EI 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5234 
Joseph.Fontanelli@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

* subject to change 

Silver Springs State Park 

Fort King Waterway  
Trail Crossing 

Length = 550 feet 

Half Mile Creek 
Trail Crossing 

Length = 800 feet 

Project location 

http://www.cflroads.com/project/426179-1

